
 

REPAC NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

❖ We would like to send a huge thank you to 

everyone who was involved in the playground 

project! The swing set and climber have been 

installed and are being loved by our students! 

 

❖ Our Moms Pantry fundraiser was a huge success! 

We raised $2,200.00 from this fundraiser! REPAC has 

voted to use these funds to help support a brand 

new reading program being introduced in the new 

year for our students. Thank you for your support in 

this fundraiser! 

 

❖ Rosser Winter Concert is fast approaching! Do you 

want a chance to win front row seats? Tickets for 

our front row raffle will be coming home with your 

children at the beginning of December. Please 

keep an eye out for these with more details 

attached. The Winter Concert will be taking place 

at Grosse Isle Community Centre on Thursday 

December 15th and REPAC will be selling 50/50 

tickets before the show! 

 

❖ Parents are asked to please complete a survey 

regarding a potential middle school and high 

school band program. The survey is to be filled out 

even if your children are currently in early years, as 

this involves their future educational programming. 

Band Survey Link:https://forms.gle/R7hBTqHP6AUy9mjK8 

 

❖ Next REPAC meeting Thursday January 26th at 

6:30pm. Childcare provided.  

 

 

https://forms.gle/R7hBTqHP6AUy9mjK8

